
 
 
 

2000 – 10423 101 St NW, 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5H 0E8 Canada 
epcor.com 

 

April 11, 2019 
 

DELIVERED VIA RESS & COURIER 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2018-0264 EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (“EPCOR”) 

Southern Bruce Rate Application 
 

 

EPCOR is providing an update to its application seeking approval of natural gas distribution rates for the 
Southern Bruce gas distribution system that was filed October 2, 2018. The updates in this document 
include the impact of the revised funding profile expected as a result of funding through Bill 32 versus 
Ontario’s Natural Gas Grant program, an updated cost allocation study that is consistent with the study 
EPCOR filed for its Alymer operation (EB-2019-01-31), as well as the impact of a revised construction 
schedule driven by the impact of the transition from certain common assumptions to actual milestones. 

Enclosed please find two copies of the updated application. 

This submission has been filed through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System and will 
be available on the Company’s website at epcor.com/southernbruce. 

 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions in regards to the foregoing. 

Sincerely, 

[Original signed by] 
 

Bruce Brandell 
Director, Commercial Services 
EPCOR Utilities Inc. 
bbrandell@epcor.com 
(780) 412-3720 

http://epcor.com/southernbruce
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